
               

FUNDRAISER FOR EARTHQUAKE                    
TURKEY AND SYRIA APPEAL 

 

The catastrophic and deadly series of earthquakes struck southern and central Turkey and parts of 
northern Syria on February 6, 2023, has caused widespread damage and tens of thousands of 
fatalities in the region. A secondary disaster looms as survivors endure harsh winter conditions, 
there are disruptions in water, fuel, electricity and the need for health care and food etc. is 
escalating. 

The Royal Vale family consistently supports and encourages the support of humanitarian causes. 
This time is no different. A fundraiser with the Red Cross and Red Crescent Movement in the 
name of Royal Vale has been created and will be accessible from February 14, 2023, till February 
22, 2023.  

The Red Cross Red Crescent is working to deliver emergency relief and to get help to those 
impacted by the earthquakes as quickly as possible. Money raised will enable the Red Cross Red 
Crescent to provide immediate relief, ongoing recovery efforts and resiliency and preparedness 
activities in impacted and surrounding areas. The activities and areas impacted may evolve based 
on emerging needs and compounding humanitarian crises.  

Click on  this link if you wish to donate.  

The money raised will aid in responding to the pressing needs created by this crisis. In addition, 
the Canadian Government will be matching donations during this time, thus doubling our impact.   

                                         

 

 

 

http://www.redcross.ca/turkiyesyriaappeal/royalvaleschool

